
     July Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
Welcome Back! We hope everyone had a safe and happy Fourth of July. 
 
This month we are going over concepts that we have touched on earlier 
and seemed to have fun with, for instance, proper names of things, 
colors and shapes, numbers, foods, etc.  We are going to do this by 
taking a look, once again, at the things we liked to do. 
 
Our themes this month are as follows: 
 
 June 28-July 2   Things we like to do                
 July 12-16    Foods we like to try    
 July 19-30    Places we like to go      
 
I hope to make this very informal and fun, yet achieve an educational 
experience.  We may not necessarily go in order either.   
 
If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, please feel free to let us 
know.   
 
Ms. B and Miss Emily 
      
      


